
"C o p r»
Dept.of Trade & Commerce.

Minister’s Office. Ottawa.

May 25th, 1921.

Dr. H. F, Eat tan, 
He search Coancil, 
Ottawa, Ont.

Dear Dr. Huttan,-

I enclose a letter from Mr. J.ti.Hunter
I would like to have your 

views in respect to this matter, particularly as to what
which will explain itself.

co-operation could be had between tne laboratories 
referred to and the He search Institute.

As it seems tney are to be removed from 
tne Mc 1I111 university Building, and established in Ottawa, 
tne question arises on two points, first, as to whether 
any or all of the work done at present by these labor­
atories is necessary to the departmental work, and 
secondly as to whether the whole or main part of the 
work could oe better done in connection with the 
He search Institute.

Yours very truly, 
(•igd.) (ièorge is. Foster.


